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DATE: September 16, 2025

TO: Chairperson and Members of the Planning Commission

FROM: Steve Riley, Planning Manager

SUBJECT: Planning Commission Training: 2025 Land Use and Housing Legislation Update by Eric
S. Phillips from the law firm of Burke, Williams and Sorenson, LLP. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff recommends the Planning Commission receive the training and ask any clarifying questions.  
 
DECISION TYPE

Not Applicable
 
SUMMARY

 
DISCUSSION

 
ATTACHMENTS
 
 
Prepared by: Steve Riley
                      Planning Manager

 

  


